
.

September 19, 2018

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Harris:

I am concerned about criminal justices. This administration has been

hiring political hacks to powerful nonpartisan positions with the most recent

example being Judge Kavanaugh. In this case he is also accused of serious

crimes including attempted rape and lying to congress. While much of his

record remains hidden by his man either in the Bush library or the oval of-

fice, a history of lying during confirmation hearings is apparent. As Deputy

Attorney General Rosenstein’s detractors have reminded us, impeachment

is appropriate in such extreme cases. Kavanaugh’s case is also reminiscent

of that of Justice Thomas against whom such articles should be drafted for

sexual harassment. Criminals should not sit in judgement. Thank you for

insisting on a thorough investigation.

Please assure me you will support the impeachment of Judge Kavanauge

and Justice Thomas.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


